
District of Columbia Government 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

P. O. Box 75115 
Washington, DC  20013 

 

Page 1 of 1 

 

September 20, 2013 
 
Dr. T. Alan Hurwitz 
President 
Gallaudet University 
800 Florida Avenue, NE 
Washington DC 20002 
 
Dear Dr. Hurwitz, 
 
For the past ten years Gallaudet University has hosted a website for Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (ANC) 6A. This website (www.anc6a.org) is an essential component in our ef-
forts to provide the greatest possible public access to our proceedings. Non-ANC related in-
formation of community interest is available as well. We want to express our sincere appre-
ciation for the time and effort your staff has contributed to this endeavor. 
 
Please share our thanks with Hatim Vali who provides highly professional technical support 
in a warm and caring way. We also appreciate the renewal of our domain name on our be-
half. 
 
On behalf of the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 
Chair 


